
From: David Shasha  
Sent: 30 April 2023 21:50 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear sir or madam 
 
I am writing to lodge my opposition to the ferris wheel being built in Camden. 
 
My reasons are as follows 
 
1. Harmful impact to the listed buildings in the area 2. Overlooking into private 
residential properties 3. Overcrowding 4. Increase in crime 
 
Camden does not need this and it should not be allowed 
 
Regards 
 
David Shasha 
15 Regents Park Terrace 
NW1 7ED 
 
 


